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Name

Takako Mato

Address

2605 Dakota Street
Bryans Road, MD 20616

Phone

(240) 377-7246

Email
takakomato@gmail.com
Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

There has been non stop housing development in Bryans Road since 2017. Sadly, we lost a lot of woods and natural
beauty. We have been trying to protect Mattawoman Creek and the Bryans Road sub area plan would have negative
impact on Mattawoman Creek. We don't want any more development; we want Bryans Road to be a village. Please
consider protecting the natural beauty that's left in Bryans Road.
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